Mount Pleasant Community Association Letter

June 19, 2018

The Mount Pleasant Community Association is generally supportive of zoning such as this as brings higher density opportunities on busier streets which are often more difficult to redevelop. We prefer to see a development application at the same time as the Land Use Amendment so we can see the intended structure and use.

Chris Best Mount Pleasant Community Association Board Director Planning, Transportation and Land Use (PTLU) Committee Chair

CPC2018-0890 - Attach 3 ISC: UNRESTRICTED